
From: Julia Byrne < uniongas.com>  
Sent: Monday, July 30, 2018 10:19 AM 
To: Linda Jean <ljean@lasalle.ca> 
Subject: Howard Ave Drain 
 
Hi Linda, 
 
Thank you for the notice of first sitting of the court of revision. For your reference, I have attached a PDF 
of the area surrounding the Howard Drain. Please note, Union Gas does have active plant in this area. 
 
There are multiple high pressure mains running along Howard Ave. Please note that a union gas 
representative must be present during excavation if digging within 1.5 meters from plant at this 
location. Please call 855-228-6535  at least 3 business days in advance to book a union gas 
representative. 
 
Please utilize the PDF as a reference during your drainage investigation to determine if there is any 
possible conflict with future proposed work. It is our preference that any conflict be managed in the 
design phase for any proposed drain work. 
 
Please Note: 
1.            The shown piping locations are approximate and for information purposes only 
2.            The drawings are not to scale 
3.            This drawing does not replace field locates.  Please contact Ontario One Call for onsite locates 
prior to excavating, digging, etc 
 
Thanks, 
Julia 
 
Julia Byrne 
District Summer Student 
Windsor-Chatham 
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